Lpril 1st, 1927,

Miss Helen Parker,
124 Hortheliffe Avenus,
Montreal,

Dear Miss Parker:-

The Princeipal has Just been
advised by Miss Philp that she has no objection
whatever to your attending some of the lectures

in Institutional Administration glven dy YMiss
Smith,

These lectures wounld be taken
with students in the second year of the two year
gourse as this course is given to = combined class
of senior 3,H.3. students and second year Institution
Administration students,

Yhen you go to the college to
take thesse lectures will you please report to
iss Philp,

Yours faithfully,

Principal's Secretarvy,




